

## **GIVE NOW, GET IT ALL BACK!**

December 1, 2023

Dear MUSD Parents,

Score a dollar-for-dollar credit on your state tax bill! Arizona allows all state taxpayers to direct a portion of state tax dollars directly to an MUSD school and get every penny back on your state tax return.

Your support can be applied to:

- Extracurricular Activities athletics (including pay-to-play activities), clubs, field trips, and other school-sponsored activities for enrolled students that supplement the school's education program
- Career and Technical Education Assessment (CTE)
- College Entrance Exams tests that are widely recognized and accepted by universities

Married couples filing jointly may contribute up to \$400, and single heads of household or married individuals filing separately may contribute up to \$200. For more information, or to secure your tax credit, visit <a href="MUSD20.org/give">MUSD20.org/give</a>.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent Maricopa Unified School District

